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Boone County Distilling is honored to join other great distilleries in  
showcasing the state’s signature spirit on the iconic Kentucky Bourbon  
Trail Craft Tour ®.  

 
Boone County Distilling is reviving an original distillery region in Boone County  
with deep roots and characters that were instrumental in producing quality  
spirits in the 1800s. Boone County Distilling Company pays homage in resurrecting  
the culture, pride and determination of these pioneers-and we live their spirit in  
making our fine products. In every detail of our operation, we’ve respected 
our history while investing in our future. Our tag line, “Made by Ghosts®”, harkens 
to the early pioneers who crafted spirits in Boone County more than 100 
years ago.  

 
Boone County Distillery offers tours Wednesday to Sunday (12:30pm, 2:00pm, & 
3:30pm) of our 5,000 square foot still house, 800-barrel rick house, tasting room  
and gift shop. Tours reveal the grain-to-glass experience where grains are  
ground, cooked, mashed, and double distilled in a Vendome 500-gallon copper  
pot still affectionately nicknamed “The Bear”. The walls have been adorned with  
the original stories and historical photos dating back to the distillery’s 1833  
inception in Petersburg, Kentucky. 

 
You’ll find Boone County’s distillery, tasting room, and gift shop at 10601 Toebben  
Drive in Boone County, Kentucky, near I-75/I-71 just south of the Greater  
Cincinnati Northern Kentucky Airport. For more information on distillery hours of 
operation, tour schedule, closers and events visit www.madebyghosts.com. 
 
The Kentucky Distillers Association recently announced that tourists made a  
record one million stops at distilleries on the Kentucky Bourbon Trail® and the  
Kentucky Bourbon Trail Craft Tour® in 2016. A list and passport for the distilleries on  
the tour can be obtained at www.kybourbontrail.com/craft-tour/. Cheers to  
doubling that in 2017. 
 


